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Legislative Summary 
O-21-25 

Annapolis Harbor Lines at 423 Chester Avenue 
 

The City of Annapolis Office of Law created this summary for the use of the Annapolis City Council 
during consideration of this legislation. 

 
 

Bill Summary 
O-21-25 modifies the harbor lines in Back Creek for Safe Harbor Marina located at  
423 Chester Avenue. 

 
 

 Background 
"Harbor lines" are designated boundaries on maps that indicate where piers, wharves, and other 
structures can be constructed in the water. These lines are intended to protect navigable waters by 
preventing obstructions and ensuring public access to the channel. The City of Annapolis is 
responsible for managing the harbor lines within its waters. The regulations governing this are 
detailed in Chapter 15.18 of the City Code.  
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